
Reference: FS548045390

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 23/2401/FUL

Address: Land At Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge ParkCambridge ParkTwickenham

Proposal: Proposed development of 3no. maisonettes on land at Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge Park,

Cambridge Park, East Twickenham

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Ashley Maroney

Address: 2 Roseleigh Close Twickenham TW1 2JT

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I strongly object to the proposal to build 3 flats on the corner of Roseleigh Close as it they will directly overlook
my flat, obscuring my view and the beautiful sunrise every morning. 

Building on that plot will also mean the loss of trees and other wildlife in the this conservation area and the designs plans
for the building are out of keeping with the rest of the close and surrounding properties in both size and appearance. 

We already have a lot of traffic with deliveries, workmen and people using their own vehicles and adding more residents
will only increase it and the associated noise disturbance to unacceptable levels. 

The inevitable disruption that will be caused by a construction team will make it unbearable for the existing residents for
18 months to 2 years. Having previously lived opposite the site that is now Deer Park School and Lidl which overran it's
project timeline massively I do not wish to experience this again. Especially not when the proposed flats so clearly invade
my privacy by overlooking my flat and obstructing my view.


